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Representative Vukmir:

This is a redraft of LRB−0832/1.  I have added to the pharmacy provisions of the draft
the requested language that requires an advanced practice nurse prescriber or
physician assistant to have entered into a written agreement to collaborate with a
physician.  Under the draft, this could be an agreement with any physician.  Is this
okay?  Should the draft specify that the agreement to collaborate must be with the
patient’s physician?

Please contact me if you have any questions or if you would like to make further
changes.
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